
 

Friday Flyer 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
This week has been another very busy and very exciting week; we have had violin 
assemblies, our Year 2 Christmas Concert, Christmas Parties, including visits and 
presents from Father Christmas and so much more! 
 
Violin Assembly 
A group of very new musicians from Year 2 held their first concert for Key Stage One 
and their parents on Monday; it was truly wonderful to watch them deep in 
concentration and yet thoroughly enjoying themselves.  It was so hard to believe that 
they had only started playing their violins in September!  We loved listening to all 
their wonderful songs and we also loved joining in with Rudolph the Red Nosed 
Reindeer and Jingle Bells! 

 

 
 

 
Year Two Christmas Concert 
On Tuesday afternoon our school hall was filled to the brim with so many visitors, as 
the guests flooded in to attend our Year Two Christmas Concert.  This was our fourth 
one and yet again the children did not disappoint.  They are brilliant narrators and 

 



truly gifted singers.  We sang a variety of modern and traditional songs, which we felt 
displayed some of our values.  We consider it very important to think of others at this 
time of year; there were very few dry eyes when the children sang “Do They Know 
it’s Christmas Time?”  Well done Year Two. 

 
 
Christmas Parties 
On Wednesday we had our Christmas Parties;  
Father Christmas was helped by a very 
Special elf! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
    
The children had so much fun and behaved impeccably!  Thank you for your very 
generous donations of food; the children thoroughly enjoyed the feast! 
   
Lunchtime Controller Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a lunchtime controller; to work in our foundation stage with 
our 4 and 5 year olds.  Mrs Janes is going to email an advertisement out to all 
parents.  If you are interested please contact the admin team for more information 
and an application form. 
 
Things to Remember Next Week 

 Enjoy a lie in 

 Read your favourite book 

 Eat some delicious food 

 Take a relaxing walk in the fresh air 

 See people you love 

 Have fun! 
 
We come back to school on Monday 6th January 2020 – there is no INSET day! 
 
And finally… 
Have a wonderful festive holiday and we all look forward to seeing you in the New 
Year. 
 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher       20th December 2019 

   

 

https://www.freepik.com/free-photos-vectors/merry-christmas-and-happy-new-year

